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December 11, 2023      DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
 
MED-Project IL, LLC       
Attn: Dr. Victoria Travis, PharmD, MS, MBA     
47 W. Polk St. 
Suite 100-155 
Chicago, IL 60605 
       
Re: Drug Take-Back Act Program Plan Proposed Updates  
 
Dear MED-Project, 
 
Illinois EPA has completed its review of your requests to modify your previously approved plan 
with a program operator contact change and language added to exclude any manufacturers 
from your plan that have not met the registration and fee requirements of the Drug Takeback 
Act. The requests were submitted via electronic mail on November 1 and December 6, 2023, 
respectively. Illinois EPA has determined that both modifications are approved.  
 
We are looking forward to updates regarding the program operation. Please feel free to contact 
me at 217-524-3299 or Allison.Fry@illinois.gov if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Allison Marie Kearney Fry 
Drug Take-Back Programs Manager 
Materials Management and Compliance Section 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency 


